
As the 2025 municipal elections approach, and with support from a sectoral
development agreement on gender equality established in the Outaouais region
for the 2024–2027 period, AGIR Outaouais is launching its project “En route vers ma
première campagne municipale.”

This project includes a series of training sessions, tools, and activities designed to
encourage more women who are active in their communities to consider getting
involved in municipal politics as candidates. Panel discussions with municipal
elected officials will be held in April and May in each MRC and in the City of
Gatineau, followed by online training sessions from May to September.

🔹  Please note: Activities will be offered in French only, except for the panel in
Pontiac, where English translation will be available on site.

📌  Registration for all activities is done through the following link: Link for
registration

📍 Activities in Pontiac:

Panel discussion with municipal elected officials – April 30, 2025, at 1:00 p.m.,
MRC Pontiac (Elsie-Gibbons Room)
In-person workshop on cyberviolence and online harassment – May 28, 2025,
in Pontiac
Other training sessions will be offered online 

You will find the detailed activity schedule below

En route vers ma première campagne municipale
2025!

https://forms.gle/sMV7iLQ3UgYgUsRc6
https://forms.gle/sMV7iLQ3UgYgUsRc6


 

Lien d’inscription : ICI 

https://forms.gle/vCaahs5SQU1A5gTo9

